
June meeting minutes 

President Marty Mullet called the meeting to order at 7:32 with 12 members present.  

May minutes posted on the website.  

Treasurers report: 

Bank Balance $ 1,394.78 
Marty Fund $ 5,687.00 
John Gorka Fund $    600.00 
North Observatory Automation 
Fund 

$    625.00 

Petty Cash $      39.00 
Total $8,345.78 
  
 

Expenses for the month 

- $  60.68 phone bill. 
- $  56.44 Electric 

 - $554.76 to Marty for tractor repair and new camera. 

Observatory Director – The large maple at the top of the hill was cut down. It was hollow and rotted inside. 

Dir. Of Observations – May Sky Calendar report from Steve was given. 

Editor – Spring issue of Valley Skywatcher is out. Ron thanked all those who contributed articles and 
photographs.  

Old Business 

We will have a tent at the Chagrin Falls Art-by-the-falls art show displaying member photographs.  

New Business 

CVAS OTAA picnic is next Saturday, June 11th. Members should bring a dish to pass.  

Marty gave update on Richards’ property and proposed usage. We will probably get a lot split and purchase 
everything to the east and south of the pond. 

Meeting Adjourned. 


